
From: Kirsten Luxon
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: FW: Bid #WG16-34 - Provision of Pest Control Services for Baldwin County Commission
Date: Friday, June 8, 2018 1:15:16 PM
Attachments: WG16-34 - Award Listing.pdf

Ms. Wanda,

Ryan Beebe did approve for pest control service price stay the same
this year.

 

Thank you for your business!
Kirsten Luxon
Customer Service Representative
 
251-943-8166 Alabama
228-435-1300 Mississippi
225-924-7096 Louisiana
 

 
 

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 11:55 AM
To: Meredith Burts <meredith.burts@beebespest.com>
Subject: FW: Bid #WG16-34 - Provision of Pest Control Services for Baldwin County Commission
 
Kristen,
Ryan called and requested that I send you the email below.  Please respond to this email if you all
are willing to extend at the same prices for an additional 12 months.
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email: wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov



 

From: Wanda Gautney 
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 1:22 PM
To: 'Ryan@BeebesPest.com' <Ryan@BeebesPest.com>
Subject: Bid #WG16-34 - Provision of Pest Control Services for Baldwin County Commission
 
Ryan,
Competitive Bid #WG16-34 – Provision of Pest Control for Baldwin County Commission will expire on
July 5, 2018.  The bid specifications included an option to renew for one (1) additional twelve (12)
months, if the vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid award.  Baldwin
County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months.  I have attached a copy of the original
Award Listing for your review.
 
Please let me know if Beebe’s Pest Control agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same
prices and terms as the original bid award dated July 5, 2016. 
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email: wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov

 


